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Circular No.: #000/AY 2023-24                        Date: 30.06.2023 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings from Ryan International Academy- Horamavu! 
 
Please note that as a part of our understanding of each child individually and knowing his/her 

interests/hobbies, the class teacher will dedicate a week to each child. 

The child will be the ‘Star of the Week’. In accordance with this programme, it is also important 

that you as a parent involve yourself in all that the child will be a part of in the week of the activity.   

 

A Star of the Week chart will be shared with you. You are requested to spend time with your 

ward and fill details in it. The chart should be sent at the beginning of the week i.e., Monday.  

For the culmination of this week the class teacher will also invite you to come and speak to the 

class on a Friday and share their impressions of their ward with the rest of the class.   

 

This will enable the teacher and the child to build a personal bonding apart from bonding 

between parents and school and amongst peer members. 

You are requested not to bring any sweets or goodies to the class. 

Looking forward to your support and co-operation. 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal  
 
 
 


